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This is an unprecedented time in history. The COVID-19 pandemic is having an 
impact on the health of our loved ones, the businesses we rely upon, the health 



 
Dallas Business Journal recently featured one of WDSS community partners, Builders 
of Hope Community Development Corporation's current projects on its cover. This 
equitable development was made possible through a $6 million TREC Community 
Fund by J.P. Morgan Chase Pro Neighborhoods Grants.  
 
The grant focuses on three historically disinvested Dallas communities including West 
Dallas. Builders of Hope CDC serves as the partner in the grant, and plans to build 20 
affordable units and 50 multi-family units. Builders of Hope was recently approved to 
build 20 additional affordable housing units in a $3.6M project in a nearby West Dallas 


